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COVID 19 – NSWRA News Release 
 

ALL RIFLE RANGE OPERATIONS  
 

 
 
Dear Members 
 
It is with a heavy heart that the NSWRA is taking this extraordinary measure and must 
order the complete closure of all Rifle Ranges in NSW due the risk of the COVID-19 virus. 
 
This closure extends to all Clubs and extended club social activities, such as meetings, 
gatherings and the like.  
 
This closure is effective as of TODAY the 25th March 2020 until further notice. 
 
We sincerely hope this closure is not for an extended period of time, but as this is in the 
interest of our members health and safety we ask that ranges remain closed until further 
notified by the NSWRA. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
 
 
John Baxter 
Chairman 
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